
I write in support of Hugo’s application to extend their outdoor seating as proposed in the 
above application. As a regular diner at Hugo’s I feel we need to support this very successful 
and responsible business, that provides a quality dining experience, as opposed to the many 
smaller cafe style restaurants in Manly. Hugos is one of the few restaurants that attracts 
customers from the Sydney CBD hotels to Manly, and often appears in the tourism promotions 
for Manly.

Yours truly
Bob Smith
123 North Steyne
Manly
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